
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
September 20, 2015

“The fruit of righteousness is sown in peace
 for those who cultivate peace.”  James 3:18 

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, September 20, 2015 – Sugar Weekend
Catechetical Sunday     
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  RCIA Class
  9:00 am  PRE Classes – PreK – 5th Grade
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel  with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community 
11:30 am  Coffee and donuts
11:30 am  Servers Workshop – Pizza Following in FLC

Monday, September 21, 2015    
    No am   Liturgy
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts   
    

Tuesday, September 22, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Norma Zens by: Bill & Jeannine Gaudet      

  
Wednesday, September 23, 2015   
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Karen Streit  by: Al & Dee Gawel 

  6:00 pm  Holy Spirit bowling group
  6:30 pm  PRE 6-12th grades   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, September 24, 2015  
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Leo Duykers  by: Art & Mary Cortesi   
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Sara Rauch

  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, September 25, 2015  
  8:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Debbie Miller by: Nancy Rachal
  

Saturday, September 26, 2015      
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy +Doris Nuzzi by: Theresa Eleftheriou
     

Sunday, September 27, 2015 
Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  RCIA Class
  9:00 am  PRE Classes – PreK – 5th Grade
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel  with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community 
11:30 am  Coffee and donuts

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
September 20 – Merrygen Currick

September 27 – Rose Powell

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
September 20 – Ginger Raff

September 28 – Katherine Carroll

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
September – Brenda Sutherland

Have you prayed your Rosary today?
Liturgy Ministry Schedule  

PLEASE REMEMBER:
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, September 26 – 6:00 pm     
Greeter:  Paula Busler/Maureen Finley 
Usher:  Chris Sodd/Jean Adams 
Server:  Don Greer                                
Lector:  Bill Marking/Nancy Brown               
Gift Bearer:   James McIngvale Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Sam  & Leslye Hall/Lori Stephens

Sunday, September 27 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:  Ron & Shirley Henderson 
Usher:  Harry Tarsi/Alan Gho/Dennis Johnson/Lee Smith
Server:   Geir Sajdak/Rivers Tarsi
Lector:  Jessica Smith/Michael Griffin
Gift Bearer:   Voshake Family 
Eucharistic Ministers: Kim & Steve Orr/Josephine Muzzi/ 
Kristin Carter/Patsy Clark/Flo Butler/Amanda Ready 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$6,006.11
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$2,066.00 
Community Services…………………………$   480.00
Bread………………………………………..$    50.00
   

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #2 – Don Greer, Bill Marking, Ronnie Henderson,  
David Marking, and the Wards will begin Wednesday, 
September 23 through Saturday, September 26.  Team #3
– Lee Smith, Bob Johnson, Merritt  Powell, and Robin 
Brantley will begin Wednesday, September 30 through 
Saturday, October 3.   This ministry saves Holy Spirit 
thousands of dollars every year!  It is a real service to the
Lord.      God Bless all our lawn ministers.

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

Servers’ Workshop immediately after
Sunday Mass Pizza following in FLC.

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


NO CELL PHONE ZONE   We remind all to please turn off 
all cell phones and electronic communication devices when
entering the church buildings. The signals, even from a 
silenced phone, interfere with the wireless microphones of 
the church.

HOLY SPIRIT BOWLING GROUP has started.   A few
people were unable to bowl after all and we need to fill
their spots plus we can always use subs.  Please give
Cindy Thomas a call 662-429-7651.

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?   
LANDSCAPE LOVERS, DIRT DIVAS AND
FOLIAGE FANATICS We need your help!  
Our grounds, OUR COMMON HOME, need a 

little tender loving care.  Weed pulling, watering, litter 
pick up…… we have something for everyone.  Limited 
time?  NO PROBLEM…….Those interested in keeping 
our wonderful parish home beautiful should contact 
Roxanne McIngvale at 429-9294 or 
roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

Volunteers needed to serve at the weekend
liturgies.  Be praying about where God is calling

you to serve.

SR. CORLITA COMING SOON! To CTK!
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2015! MERCY ON 
OUR COMMON HOME is the title of her 
presentation. Her comments are taken from Pope 
Francis’ latest encyclical LAUDATO SI! All catechists 
should attend this session so as to be prepared to teach 
our children about reverencing our planet earth. Sister is 
an artist, a former high school teacher, an 
environmentalist, spiritual director and retreat director 
with 60 years of experience in all these areas. Come and 
refresh your spiritual life!  9am to 2pm with lunch 
provided at Christ the King Parish Hall.   

REGISTRATION FOR RCIA (RITE OF CHRISTIAN 
INITIATION FOR ADULTS ……AND CHILDREN 
AGES 7 AND UP) IS OPEN NOW.  Adult classes have 
begun. Call Sr. Emily for an appointment to register.

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION   now have the New Look 
shirts, caps, and visors of polyester “Sta Dri” material.  
Order forms available after weekend masses.  
        Shirts $20.00      Caps/Visors $10.00
             Slip over windbreaker    $25.00

Ladies & Men’s sizes available



HOLY SPIRIT RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE  is 
available for business Monday through Friday from 9 am
to 3 pm.    It is open on Saturday evenings before Mass 

and on Sunday mornings after Mass.  Take time to stop 
in and check it out.  

HOLY SPIRIT LADIES ASSOCIATION
e-mail holyspiritladies@gmail.com.

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   
Wednesday morning at 8:30 am for a weigh 
in and sharing.  Liz Brown is our contact 
person for this adventure.  901-331-3419.   

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized
 Please Pray For The Sick 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Jane Cole (Infant), Toddie Ellis (dad), Nancy Potts, Jeriel 
Caha (nix), Dresten Gaboya, Elizabeth Thyer, Jennifer 
Smith (nix), David Snyder (Diane Dryja Bro), Victoria Greer, 
Corrine Patton,  Lester Johnson (Bob’s twin), Daniel Douglas 
(Jeffries bronlaw), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Cathy Cuthbertson (Sheila 

Parr Aunt), Mike Shelby (MaryAnn’s Bro),  Carol Krug (Nancy M. 

sisnlaw), Howard Snyder (D. Dryja dad),  Harriet Lupo, Don 
Smith (Marie’s son), Joe Menne (Charlie’s bro), Birdie Lewis (Felicia 

grandma), June Vanlandingham, Joseph Ingoglia, Nancy 
Rachal, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bronlaw), Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), 
Mary Griffin, Joy Smith, Meredith Hannah, Lucas Goeller  
(Newcamp), Kim Craig (J. Davis sisnlaw), Dr. Robert Maddux, Dan
Chalk (N. French), Carter  Brooks, Michael Caruthers,  Myriam
Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), Josh 
Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), David Poudrier (son), Sara Hewitt 
(Marie Smith), Robert Tully (broinlaw), Carolyn Ann Hollahan (B. 

Kelly’s sis), Linda Buechele, Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and 

Jared Smith (Liz Brown).   Please notify the Pastor when serious 
illness occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like 
to strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the 
Sick (Anointing).

We have a beautiful church.  We need your help to 
keep it picked up and cleaned after the masses.  Take 
a few minutes after the Mass has ended to straighten 
the books and check the area for trash.  This is our 
home and should always be clean and welcoming 
including our bathrooms! No food or drink inside!

PREGNANCY CARE RESOURCE CENTER  Let us support
life by helping to support those women who have given 
birth but are in need of help in caring for the needs of their 
babies. There is a playpen for donations in the little church 
hall.

  
FATHER/SON PROGRAM for 12 - 15 year old boys and 
their dads to learn about God’s gifts of human sexuality, 
fertility, chastity and His plan for growing up and 
becoming a man of integrity. Sunday, October 25, 4:00 
-7:00pm, Saint Francis Hospital Auditorium, 5959 Park 
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Ave. in Memphis.  Pizza and refreshments.  $25.00 per 
family if received by October 21.   Pre-registration 
required.  Register online at www.cdom.org or call 
Diocese of Memphis NFP Center at (901) 373-1285 for 
more information.

Parish registration helps the parish staff plan programs,
budgets, etc. for the many needs of our people. If you 
have been coming to our parish but are not yet 
registered, please do so. The forms are at the bulletin 
board at the entrance of the church. 

There should be no eating,
drinking or gum in the Church.

If a child must have nourishment,
please do so in the cry room.

RECYCLING   The Men’s Association is now accepting 
aluminum cans.  Bring your bags to the garage door or if
you are in the Family Life Center, put them in the 
containers marked for cans.  Proceeds are being
split between Catholic Social Services, Interfaith
Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship
Fund.  For further information,  contact Lee Smith
at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

CATECHETICAL SUNDAY is celebrated at 
all of our parishes this weekend, 
September 19th and 20th. We commission 
those members of our faith community 
who actively serve in the ministry of 

catechesis. Catechists respond to the call of the Holy Spirit 
to serve the Church by echoing God's Word and the 
Church's teachings to children, young people, and adults 
who participate in the faith formation process of their 
parish. Catechists nurture people's growing relationship 
with Jesus Christ, and our Church considers this service to 
be a vocation. We want to recognize, commission, and 
publically thank our catechists on Catechetical Sunday so 
the entire faith community can give witness and support to 
their calling. 
We also want to take this time to remind all baptized 
persons that each one of us are called to be witnesses to the 
Gospel as disciples of Jesus Christ.  The word ‘catechist’ 
means to ‘echo’ the Word of God. We, disciples of Jesus 
Christ, echo God’s Word all day, every day by our words 
and actions!

LIFE CHAIN AMERICA –Pray for an end 
to abortion- Life Chain is a peaceful, 
prayerful public witness of

pro-life Americans standing for one hour of
prayer for our nation and an end to abortion.  
Come join us and thousands across the nation as we pray
for an end to abortion. 
We will stand facing Church Road in front of Christ the 
King on Sunday, October 4th from 2 pm to 3 pm. 
Bring your whole family, lawn chairs, and water. 

Small children need to be watched closely, babies are 
always an inspiration and are living examples of why we
are there praying. 
Feel free to come and get in line with us.

Confirmation 2016 Parent/Sponsor 
meeting 6:30 pm on Wednesday, 
September 30. Meeting will be held in 
English at Queen of Peace in Olive Branch
and in Spanish at Christ the King.

LIFE LINE SCREENING  Holy Spirit Catholic Church is 
pleased to offer a preventive health event.  Life Line 
Screening, a leading provider of community-based 
preventive health screenings, will host their affordable, 
non-invasive and painless health screenings on 
10/9/2015.  Five screenings will be offered that scan for 
potential health problems related to: blocked arteries 
which is a leading cause of stroke; abdominal aortic 
aneurysms which can lead to a ruptured aorta; hardening
of the arteries in the legs which is a strong predictor of 
heart disease; atrial fibrillation or irregular heart beat 
which is closely tied to stroke risk; and a bone density 
screening, for men and women, used to assess the risk of
osteoporosis. Register for a Wellness Package which 
includes 4 vascular tests and osteoporosis screening 
from $149 ($139 with our member discount).  All five 
screenings take 60-90 minutes to complete.  In order to 
register for this event and to receive a $10 discount 
off any package priced above $129, please call 1-888-
653-6441 or visit 
www.lifelinescreening.com/community-partners.

CURSILLO  In the Cursillo Movement, we approach 
evangelization as a very natural act of being Christ-like 
within each of our daily activities.  We realize that while
most people would like to live their lives in a Christ-like 
manner, the pressures of the world often make this 
difficult.  The Cursillo Movement provides a method 
and a technique to provide each of us with the tools, the 
mentality, the strength, and the support to make this 
natural type of evangelization possible.  The Cursillo 
method endeavors to restore the beauty of the first 
Christian communities which prompted pagans to say 
with admiration:  "See how they love one another!"

Upcoming Cursillos: 
Men's Weekend - October 8-11, 2015 at the Canton 
Duncan Gray Campground

Ladies' Weekend - October 15-18, 2015 at the Canton 
Duncan Gray Conference Center
Please note:  The fee for the Ladies' Cursillo is $100 
more than the Men's because it's held at the Conference 
Center instead of the Campground.

Contact Sue Anne Booth, 601-960-8474 or 
sueanne.booth@jacksondiocese.org for additional 
information.  Applications can be found at:  

https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=-y-LbCi7ZUaWXW9Nr_t-6QWPHObBvtIIX930-ElFqtjHo9zq0mDZqzYdwFqlDwX3l3HiZ70YB-k.&URL=mailto%3Asueanne.booth@jacksondiocese.org
https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Zjft2h45HU-EulvnC1lBgqgN-34lvtIIIPEhpTjr_BpvCcJitWAKkGHqE1CIE5uScZQS7PHLpTc.&URL=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdom.org%2F


www.jacksondiocese.org; click on Evangelization (In 
Action), scroll down to "Other Opportunities - Cursillo 
Movement" and select Men's or Ladies' applications.

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS ----
A Blessing of the Animals will be held at
Christ the King, Holy Spirit, and Queen of

Peace at 10:30 am. Saturday, October 3rd  .  Everyone is 
invited, with or without a pet, to join in the prayer 
service.   If you do bring a pet they MUST be on 
leashes or in cages.  

2015 Bazaar Totals
and Comparison from 2014

   2014  2015
Raffle Tickets   4,636.00 5,157.20  
Corner Café           2,093.05 1,952.25
Silent Auction   7,607.00  7,961.00    
Country Kitchen   1,307.20    884.25
Kids Corner/Ticket Booth   1,106.52          1,456.01
Taste of DeSoto                  769.25        764.00
Booth Rentals      425.00                            425.00
Split the Pot              184.00                               212.75
Win a Spin      194.00                                                326.00
Bingo                                           152.00                     133.00
Kids Food                                   387.00                                 - 0 -
Grocery Store                            634.25                               647.50
Pearl Bracelets                            50.00                                                   - 0 -
Celene’s Closet               241.25                                                208.00
Cake War       - 0 -     102.00
Pilipino Food                               - 0 -                                                   300.00
Donations               2,290.00                                     1,707.85
__________________________________________________________________________________________________

TOTALS                              $22,076.25                   $22,236.81
EXPENSES                      2,747.83             2,015.12 
Uncollected Silent Auction                

   

TOTAL PROFIT        $19,328.42           $20,221.69

Total Profit  $20,221.69   (in the bank)

                                (uncollected Silent Auction $481.00)

AWESOME BAZAAR
Our bazaar was a great success!     The volunteers that worked said it was fun and a blessing!  

Please don’t get me wrong, it was still a lot of work.  Our parish community is really wonderful, thanks 
for being there to work all or part of the day and for getting the word out.  From the bottom of my heart, I 
want to thank each and every one of you that helped, be it big or small, to make it the success it was.  A 
GREAT BIG thank you to the parishioners that gave fabulous silent auction items, unbelievable Taste of 
Desoto items, wonderful kid’s prizes, and as always our wonderful bakers and canners.     And thank you 
to Jean Adams, Terri Likens, Stacy Hughes and Liz Brown who solicited this year.  It is our team spirit of
working together that made it all possible.

https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=-y-LbCi7ZUaWXW9Nr_t-6QWPHObBvtIIX930-ElFqtjHo9zq0mDZqzYdwFqlDwX3l3HiZ70YB-k.&URL=http%3A%2F%2Fls1.gridsouth.com%2Ft%2F384696%2F4123394%2F6231%2F5%2F


Raffle Winners:   Milton Ferrell $500.00      
     Larry Armstrong $300.00

                             Dennis Johnson $200.00
                             Liz Brown $100.00


	Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$6,006.11
	Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23

